
 

 

 
                    

 

               Parry Graham, Ed.D. 

               Superintendent of Schools 

Lincoln Public Schools 
                                       BALLFIELD ROAD 

LINCOLN, MA  01773 

781-259-9400  •  FAX:  781-259-9246 

 

Friday, May 30, 2025 

Dear Lincoln Public Schools Families, 

As we get closer to the end of the school year, we are interested in getting your feedback 
about how the year has gone. To that end, we are asking families to fill out surveys and let 
us know about their experiences in Lincoln Public Schools. The deadline to complete the 
surveys is Tuesday, June 3rd (links below).  

In addition to family members completing surveys, all of our students in grades PK-8 are 
also currently completing the annual LPS student survey. In preschool, students complete 
the survey in a 1:1 interview, in grades K-1 students respond on paper, and in grades 2-8 
students complete surveys online. The surveys are completely confidential and conducted 
through a third-party educational survey company.  

The family surveys are open now and we invite everyone to respond by clicking the link 
below for your child’s school. The family survey includes similar topics to the student survey 
as well as additional questions about family-school communication. 

If you have children in multiple schools, you are welcome to submit either a single response 
that captures your general experience in our schools, or if you prefer you may complete a 
response for each school where your children attend: 

• Lincoln Preschool Family Survey 
• Hanscom School K-8 Family Survey 
• Lincoln School K-4 Family Survey 
• Lincoln School 5-8 Family Survey 

Thank you! 

Parry Graham 
Superintendent 
 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/j4XNbf6Yxr_12QBQh0SaYw~~/AAAAARA~/_93ksldPKA2kAdi_bzwckHHfaOA5kijQgU-AHfQjEPMHwR0j3o3-ii4epw2cIQsYnLf5A1gxqnm5DSWEDBYb5wuXjncZhwiFpWC_6B4weAYBJBqwZIfE_3BRgN4HTqU6LHFF-3HZE29vqWErgHR2aCGEdgXpILBNeREVOBFEnJQ~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/bzUU1uv-TzGSN5yP56AidA~~/AAAAARA~/_93ksldPKA2kAdi_bzwckHHfaOA5kijQgU-AHfQjEPMHwR0j3o3-ii4epw2cIQsYN6W2XQklZpcLUegwyo4XVxMSCUJoHt1rWqbvVRsMK-T8moF-ry9vBkeuXam8rZkQyqLdHUvCTEq7RFZI1mMwu0YgZbmkB79TSNgbnnkNgLY~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/a9Bbt76h4zdwOXqeyJTN2A~~/AAAAARA~/_93ksldPKA2kAdi_bzwckHHfaOA5kijQgU-AHfQjEPMHwR0j3o3-ii4epw2cIQsYr1TsVfuEJ9yaXSQb3I0-1tX4tHadvy0q4lBJQ__vbmtZ2HmkVdyEjPRMhA8P49vcoZ3fbtEQBl5EEJzILUN_XpIB9z_F4Me1HN08lNp0KrA~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/GlgaI1koo6UfT0dzPdjW5g~~/AAAAARA~/_93ksldPKA2kAdi_bzwckHHfaOA5kijQgU-AHfQjEPMHwR0j3o3-ii4epw2cIQsYuApi2w6AGbJvKkFpAJI_zDfqmOJ_C0rHXazkYQnGxrrk_Nu6-_L7NgtibgpB0XDic8EN1dFcG8JIWds2PcbXgXWkTOaeBckWBa1XzAJ7z1k~

